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Diary Dates  
Monday 7 May    Bank Holiday  
Wednesday 9 May   Year 3 Parent Lunch 
Wednesday 9 – Friday 11 May  Year 5 Trip to Kingswood 
Monday 14 May    SATs Week 
Monday 14 May   Parent Forum – 7pm  
Wednesday 16 May  Year 4 Parent Lunch  
Friday 18 May    Royal Wedding Non Uniform Day Red, White & Blue  
Friday 18 May    Year 5 Cake Sale  
Wednesday 23 May   Share a Pencil Day  
Wednesday 23 May   Year 1 & 2 Trip to Howletts  
Wednesday 23 May   Parent Lunch 
Friday 25 May    Reception Hearing, Height & Weight Checks 
Friday 25 May    Last Day of Term  
  
   

Citizens of the Week 
 

Reception Class ~ Ariel  
Class 1 ~ Cordell  
Class 2 ~ Edward  
Class 3 ~ Abigail  
Class 4 ~ Oliver  
Class 5 ~ Dylan  
Class 6 ~ Jodie  
 

 Royal Wedding Celebrations 
On Friday 18 May we will be celebrating the Royal 
Wedding, children are invited to attend school in Red, 
White and Blue non-school uniform for the day and we 
will be having a street party style picnic for lunch.  
Children can bring in a packed lunch or Caterlink will 
provide a grab back style lunch. The cost will be £2.10 
for KS2 and free for KS1 children.  The bag will consist 
of:  

 
Ham Salad Sandwich with Homemade Tortilla Chips 

Or 
Cheese and Cucumber Sandwich with Homemade 

Tortilla Chips 
 

Carrot and Cucumber Sticks 
Fruit Pieces 

Royal Iced Vanilla Cupcake 
 

  

Kent Grammar School Tests 
If your child would like to sit the Kent Test in September 
2018 you will need to apply online at www.kent.gov.uk/ola  
Registration opens on Friday 1 June 2018 and closes on 
Monday 2 July 2018.  The tests will be sat on Thursday 6 
September 2018 and assessment decision letters will be 
sent to parents on Thursday 11 October 2018. 

 

   

Parent Forum  
St Peter’s Governing Body will be holding a parent forum in 
school on Monday 14 May at 7pm.  If you would like to 
attend please return the reply slip previously emailed out or 
ask at the office for a hard copy.  This forum will be an 
opportunity for parents to bring any questions they may 
have directly to the governing body, hear what their roles 
and responsibilities are and get feedback as to where they 
believe the school is heading with regards to progress.  
They hope to see as many parents as possible.  
 

Parent Lunch 
If you would like to join your child for a school dinner, 
please let the office know the Thursday before. Lunch 
is at 12noon.  The cost is £2.64 per adult. The dates 
are as follows: 
 

Year 3  Wednesday 09 May 
Year 4  Wednesday 16 May  
Year 5  Wednesday 23 May  
Year 6  Wednesday 13 June 
 

  

Headlice  
We have had a few reported cases of Headlice in KS2 this 
week, please could we ask all parents to check their child’s 
hair and treat if necessary, thank you.  
 

Kingswood Trip 
Children attending the Kingswood trip can be collected 
from school at 12noon on the Wednesday in 
preparation of arriving at the centre for 2:30pm.  
 

  

House Points this week   
Friars 174 Cossington 193 

 
Medway 113 

 
Kewlands 84 

 


